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7100 Technology Drive 

West Melbourne, FL 32904 

1-800-422-6281 

Service Bulletin 
BKSB-1065a 

Issue Date: 3/04/2021 

 
 

Issue: Due to a revision change to the KNG-M Touch Screen Display from the display 
manufacturer, the KNG-M firmware had to be modified to make the new display compatible 
with the KNG-M Series. 

 
Importance: Low 

 
Affected Models: All KNG-M Series, KAA0660 (Remote Control Head), and KAA0670 (Handheld 
Control Head). 

 
Recommended Action: Information only 
 
 
Notes: 

1. New displays were installed in the models mentioned above in S/N’s greater than 
XXXXXXXX20120001 

 
2. Firmware Version 5.5.0k or newer are compatible with the new display. 

. 
3. Firmware Version 5.5.0k and newer are backwards compatible to the older display 

as well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


